
 
Safeguarding & Child Protection 

Newcourt Campsite Procedures  
 
 

Newcourt staff are understanding of the principles, importance and 
implications involved in Safeguarding and Child Protection and are 
committed to this. 
 
Schools and AAP’s have their own safeguarding guidelines and policies. 
 
It is our understanding that arrangements are usually in place, with schools 
and AAP’s when staff are not on-site. 
 
Children are given telephone contact numbers and should a problem occur, 
be encouraged to phone the contact.  
 
Newcourt staff are not trained as First Aiders and will not attempt to treat an 
injury. The contact number should be called or, if necessary, we will call 999. 
 
Newcourt staff will not put themselves into a compromising situation by 
being alone with a child (or adult). When entering a building i.e. 
Toilet/Shower Block make yourself known to be there for example ‘shout’. 
 
Newcourt staff are prepared to listen to any concerns a young person might 
have and not give opinions or judge. Notes of the conversation should be 
made and the school or AAP’s contacted. The information should only be 
shared with people who need to know. 
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